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number of people. I would like to express my thanks to the Reading 
Development Group; the sta� of the TIMSS & PIRLS International 
Study Center at Boston College, especially Ann M. Kennedy, the 
PIRLS Coordinator, and Kathleen L. Trong, prePIRLS Coordinator; 
and to the sta� involved from the IEA Data Processing Center and 
Secretariat, Statistics Canada, and the Educational Testing Service. 
I appreciate, in particular, the contribution of the National Research 
Coordinators, and of the PIRLS Executive Directors, Ina�V.S.�Mullis 
and Michael�O.�Martin. 

	 Hans Wagemaker 
	 Executive Director, IEA




